






KALAMA INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL
PANTHER E-NEWS

SPOOKFEST

WAIVER DAY/NO SCHOOL
VETERANS DAY/NO SCHOOL
THANSGIVING HOLIDAY/NO SCHOOL

New Sweatshirt Available for Purchase
Gray Sweatshirt/Pullover/No hood

Adult Sizes Only
Order Forms Available in the school office.

Adult Small to XLarge
Adult 2XLarge
Adult 3XLarge

$26.00
$28.00
$30.00

1-3
4

5-7
8-9

10-13
14

SPOOKFEST
Panther eNews
DIS n DAT
Student Activities
Afterschool Program Info
Intramural Football

In this Newsletter

 WEBSITE: kalama.k12.hi.us  kalamaschool @kalamaschool

October 13,2023 PHONE NUMBER: 808-727-5800 

Important Dates
OCT
28

NOV
1

10
23-24

Sponsored by the Kalama School PTO

Ho’omaika’i/Congratulations e
Keoli Kekauoha-Schultz,

Kaiapuni, Grade 8, for winning
2nd Place in this year’s poster

contest.  He also placed last year.
Please see page 7 for the poster

and essay.

Hawai’i Archeology Poster
 Contest Winner



DIS N DAT

Congratulations to ALL!
Results for the Maalaea Fishing Tournament on 10/21/23

First Place:  Elias Kaholoa’a; 2/Junes Akahi Miguel; 3/Noah Deleon-
Jardine; 4/Luca Johnson; 5/Trenton Kobayashi; 6/Jonah Santos;

7/Wailer Ford; 8/Caleb Lopez; 9/Hekili Na’auao-Thurman



Kalama Intermediate School
Back in Stock

Youth and Adult Long Sleeve (Navy and Gray)
Performance DriFit Type (Navy and Gray)



Hawai’i Archeology Week Poster Contest 

2nd Place SHA Poster Contest Winner:
Keoli Kekauoka-Schultz, Age 13, Wailuku, Maui
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GRATITUDE GRAMS
Student Government would appreciate donations of candies to
add to their on-campus activity, where students, faculty, and staff
share their gratitude for someone in their life....Mahalo!!

RENAISSANCE PROGRAM
The Renaissance Program is asking for sponsors or donations for
prizes or treats for students.  Prizes could be a simple a bubble
wands, pairs of crazy socks, inexpensive sunglasses, Silly Putty,
etc.  Looking for lots of 100 pieces each.  
Does your business have promotional products such as pens,
pencils, Hydroflasks, frisbees, drink holders, shopping bags, etc.  

***Also looking for parent volunteers to be a part of a committee
to help support this program....Mahalo!!!

Gratitude Grams will be for sale starting Novemeber 6, 2023 during
Recess, at H Building.

Sales will end on Thursday, November 16th, 2023.
Deliveries will be made on Monday, November 20th and
Tuesday, November 21st during homeroom.  
First and last names of the sender and receiver must be clearly
printed.
If there is no name or if we are unable to read the name, the
note will not be delivered, and money will not be refunded.

$1.00 for students
50 cents for teachers.

SPELLING BEE

FRIDAY, November 17, 2023.
Kalama School Cafeteria

8:00am

Need the practice words?
See Ms. Spicola in G-202
Ms. Grond in the Library

or Check out the School News Google Classroom



STUDENT GOVERNMENT
YEARBOOK

AFTERSCHOOL PROGRAM 
ANNOUNCEMENTS

STUDENT GOVERNMENT
     The Student Senate held their first
meeting on Friday, October 20th.  They
practiced voting in a large group.  

     The agenda was distributed to the
classrooms with their respective
senator.  

Student Voice
     On November 8th, 2023, senator
from each team will attend an on-
campus event.  
    The meeting will be held in the school
library from 10:00am to 2:00pm.  
Lunch will be served.

AFTERSCHOOL PROGRAM

MONDAY

TUESDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FHA
VOLLEYBALL PRACTICE
GURLTEK
DRAMA CLUB
STUDY HALL

VOLLEYBALL PRACTICE
VIDEOGAMERZ

Study Hall is available 5 days a week,
Monday - Friday.  

Friday is only for already enrolled
students.  Fridays are not drop-in days.

ALL STUDENTS participating in the
Afterschool Program MUST HAVE a
completed application on file with the
program coordinator.

If there is no application on file, the
student may be asked to leave the
program until an application is
completed with a parent signature and
turned into the program coordinator.

Mahalo for your cooperation.

Coming soon...

Art Club
Afterschool Jamz with Introduction to
Keyboarding
Cheer

YEARBOOK
Do you have a special event coming
up? Speech? Presentations?
Please email:
Dezireen.Austin@k12.hi.us
to let her know if yearbook staff can
take pictures.  
On a field trip? You can also take
pictures of your field trips or of your
classroom activities and submit them
to the yearbook staff or scan QR code
to submit photos.












